

21 August 2010

Richard Newnham
Chief Executive Officer
Left Right Think-Tank
C/O The Foundation for Young Australians
21-27 Somerset Place
Melbourne VIC 3000

Dear Ms Middendorp,

On behalf of the Left Right Think Tank I wish to sincerely thank you for attending our first National Conference on Friday 30th July. The effort, work and research that was reflected in your presentation was phenomenal. We are privileged to have had the experience to learn from both you and Dianne about relationships and potential problems in all channels of communciations. Thank you again for taking time out of your busy schedule, especially on a work day, to speak to our staff.

I look forward to working with you again in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Newnham
Chief Executive Officer